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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 8th September Parent meeting—Young Voices 
choir—4pm 

Tuesday 9th September Meet the Teacher—2.30pm in class-
rooms for info about curriculum, 
homework, etc 

Tuesday 7th October Phonics workshop—2.30pm with a 
chance to sample Mrs Bowen’s cakes! 

Tuesday 14th October Coffee morning—coffee, chat and 
support. 9.00am 

Wed 15th Oct to Fri 17th 
Oct 

Year 6 trip to Pioneer Centre 

Monday 20th October Harvest Festival—2.00pm 

Friday 24th October Half term 

Monday 3rd November Return from half term 

Thursday 6th November KS2 Reading workshop—come along 
to find out more about VIPERs and 
teaching reading 

Tuesday 11th November SENDIASS coffee morning and work-
shop—Bitesize SEND, Come and find 
out about support for your child. 

Thursday 13th November Reception parent meal—come and 
have lunch with us. More info for 
booking to follow. 

Monday 15th December Carol service—2.00pm 

Friday 19th December Last day of Autumn term 

                  

A great first week—and lots of superstars! 

Class 1:  Charlotte—being responsible 

 

   Class 2: Kit—being responsible 

   

  Class 3: Hudson—being reflective and resilient 

 

 Class 4: Alexander—being resourceful 

 

  Class 5: Theodore—being reflective 

The new year!! 

It has been lovely to welcome all the children back into school this 
week—a few new faces and of course the new children in Reception. 
What a great week getting back into routines, getting to know classes 

and teachers, and getting back into those school structures. 

Well done to our new Reception children—you have been fabulous this 
week. We look forward to the coming term and to our new families 

getting to know us as a school.  

Any questions– do ask. No question is a daft question! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lots of fabulous pictures from Class 1 this week. 

Our FHEPs team—Friends of High Ercall Primary School 

We have a wonderful group of supportive parents—and if you would be       
interested in supporting the school in fundraising (and no that doesn’t mean 
you would be responsible for running an event!!!) please look out for a FHEPs 
meeting in the coming weeks—as we will get together to plan some events. 

A little 200 Club Reminder - If you’ve decided to keep your number for the 
FHEPS 200 club this year and haven’t yet paid please can you either pop the 
payment through online or drop cash into the school office in a clearly labelled 
envelope. If you haven’t taken part before, we do have a few numbers available. 
Reception Parents – You’ll get a separate email explaining all about it in case 
you’d like to sign up!  

If you’d like any more info, or would like a number then please contact Natalie 
Frost or Kerry Manley-Rix who look after the 200 Club via the High Ercall School 
Parents Notice Board on Facebook. 

Lots of smiles all round 
this week! 

PE days 

So that you are aware of your class PE days for kit for next term: 

Class 1—Monday and Tuesday 

Class 2—Monday and Tuesday 

Class 3—Wednesday and Friday 

Class 4—Tuesday and Thursday 

Class 5—Monday and Thursday 

Meet the teacher—on Tuesday 9th at 2.40pm. Please come to the outside door 
of your child’s class, for a short welcome talk about the curriculum and class 
routines. If you cannot come along, information will be emailed out next week. 


